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Within this leaflet you will be able to find 

out about the learning  
adventure that your child will be going on 

this half term. 
 

At London Colney, we strive to deliver a  
personalised, creative and  

enriched curriculum for your child, where-
by they can  

develop and master a wide range of skills.  
 

We endeavour to provide  
opportunities for your child to learn in a 

way that is  
engaging, purposeful and fun!  

 
We hope your child  

experiences this on their  
learning journey this half term and if you 
have any questions, don’t hesitate to ask.  

Values / SMSC 
 

This half term we are going to be thinking 
again about fixed and growth mind-set and 

how we can adopt the latter. 
 

We will continue to think about our values 
during whole school and class assemblies.  

 
We will be using Jigsaw to  

support with our personal, social, health and 
emotion  

development  
 

Key Events this Half Term 
 
-  

 

How can we live 

more sustainably? 

Year 4 



English 
Within our English lessons, we will be us-
ing the text ‘’One Plastic Bag’ by Miranda 
Paul. We will be focussing our learning on 

the moral of the story and creating a 
range of writing surrounding this. We will 
use a combination of drama, art and DT to 

support our learning. 

Maths 
We will start our half term in maths by broad-
ening our knowledge of addition and subtrac-

tion—using four digit numbers. 
 

We will then move onto exploring measure-
ment, multiplication and division. 

 
With all our work, we will constantly be look-

ing to reason and problem solve.  

Topic 
Our Topic this term will be on Sustainabil-

ity. 
 

We will begin our topic by exploring what 
sustainability means and how we can 

make our school more sustainable. We 
will then continue on to how we are sus-
tainable as a country and compare this to 

other countries. 

 

Science 
In our science work we will be learning 

about living things and their habitats. We 
will specifically be zoning in on grouping 
different living things based on various 

characteristics.   

Computing 
 

We will be focussing on Spread-
sheets for this half term. We will be 
using Purple Mash to complete this 

topic. 

Religious Education 
 

We will be using the Jigsaw scheme of 
learning for Religious Education to learn 

about Christianity. We will be looking 
closely at incarnation. 

Physical Education  
 

We will be attending swimming les-
sons each Tuesday in addition to our 

weekly PE lessons on a Friday. 


